
Newsletter 16.11.2018 

 Ruby News 

 

This week the children spent time in the Life Bus with Harold the giraffe learning about 

how to live a healthy life! The children also spent time learning some of the body organs 

including lungs, heart, brain and intestines.  

 

 

Also this week the children had a visitor in to talk about road safety!  

 

Today the children had great fun dressed up with spots for children in need. They have 

had a stage set up in the classroom to create shows to help understanding of children in 

need. I will attach photos next week of the children in spots.  

 

 

Dates  

Friday 23rd November – Adult Christmas Shopping Evening  

Monday 26th November – Journal share @ 3:00-3:25 

Friday 7th December – Christmas fair  

Miss Tyler  ☺               


